RELATED CORRESPONDENCE
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

February 25, 1985 @ i3 28 A

Wells Eddleman
718-A Iredell Street
Durham, NC 27701

Iy

In the Matter of
Carolina Power and Light Company and
North Carclina Eastern Municipal Power Agency,
(Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-400, 401 ¢

SUBJECT: Interrogatories on
Contention 41-G M. Van Vo

Dear Mr. Eddleman:

This will confirm our telephone conversation of this morning. The
Commission's Office of Investigation is investigating the allegation

of whether Mr. Van Vo was harassed for seeking to raise safety concerns.
The interrogatories you served on the Staff have been turned over to 0I
for response.

I understand that today Ol is filing a letter with the Licensing Board
setting forth their position. You will receive a copy of that letter.

Sincerely,

SUADL NI

Charles A. Barth
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Service List

Ben Hayes, 01

Rick Levi, 0GC

Jim Vorse, Ol Atlanta



